

EFMS PARENT SCOOP

Determination + Perseverance + Resilience = Success

46 McKeever Place, Brooklyn, NY 11225
Phone: 718-941-5097 ★ Fax: 718-284-7973 ★ Website: https://efms352.org/



Welcome Families to School Year 2024-2025

Principal's Message

Assistant Principal, Ms.Lisa Cummings, and I cannot thank you enough for your wonderful support of our youngsters in getting them prepared for the new school year. The EFMS staff has also worked very hard preparing for the opening of the school and they have done an excellent job!

Here at Ebbets Field Middle School, we are dedicated to excellence. Our goal is to ensure that every student at EFMS is reading on or above grade level by the end of their academic year. To support this effort, every student is expected to read a minimum of 15 minutes every night. Please ask your child to read to you. Please sign your child's reading log to document his/her reading.

I also invite you to become involved with our EFMS family. Join us as a school volunteer, community partner, and /or school advisory council member. For additional information on how to become involved, please contact Mrs. Mellis, Parent Coordinator at 718 941–5097. Thank you again for a great beginning of school, working together as a team, your child will will be the winner!

In partnership, Shery-Ann Atkinson

Parent Coordinator's Message

Dear Families, Welcome to Ebbets Field Middle School. My name is Mrs. Mellis and as a parent Coordinator, I am here to help. I will be going through the NYC Public Middle School years alongside you.

Our students thrive when all of our community stakeholders: parents, teachers, school counselors, administration, coaches, staff, and alumni work together to help guide them. Parents, please remember that you are a vital team member in the academic and social success of your child. You are encouraged to be an active participant in your child education. Our PTA (Parents Teacher Association) has monthly meetings, and several events and workshops throughout the year that may benefit your family. Joining the PTA, or at least participating in a few events, can forge relationships that can help your child's future success.

In order to stay aware of what takes place here at Ebbets Field Middle School, please ensure your contact information is always current and updated. The best way to track your student's progress including grades, attendance, and more is to log on to your NYC school Account. If you need an creation code, please let me know. Other great ways to get information are on our website https://efms352.org and social media accounts. Please follow us on twitter@EFMSRISE or Instagram for the latest highlights and announcements.

On behalf of the entire Ebbets Field Middle School, we wish your child an extraordinary school year!

Respectfully, Mrs. Mellis Parent Coordinator Ebbets Field Middle School 352







Upcoming Events

August 27-29 Summer Bridge Program

August 27, Grade 6 Orientation 8:30am-12:30pm

August 29, Welcome back Carnival

September 5, First day of school

September 16, Virtual PTA Meeting 6:30pm-7:30pm

September 19, Take your Child to School Event

Evening Parent Teacher Conference

September 23, Virtual Chat-N-Chew with the Principal 5pm-6pm



PARENT COORDINATOR CONTACT INFORMATION

*Calendar & Newsletter will be sent out by the first week of each month

*Check your email & Talking points (Text Message) for communication from the school

Please feel free to reach out via email or phone.

Email: emellis@schools.nyc.gov

Phone: 718 941-5097 ext.3014, Direct # 917 435-3676

Parent Coordinator Office Rm 301B

"LET'S STAY CONNECTED"